
 
 
April 29, 2020 
Tradition Updates & Reminders- 

 Pool Reopening-Starting Thursday, April 30th Tradition will be reopening the pool for 
Tradition residents only.  Social activities are still restricted therefore only one resident 
can be in the pool at a time.  In order to sign up for the pool, residents will need to call 
the front desk.  Residents may sign up for a one hour time block Monday-Friday, 
8:30am-4:00pm through the front desk.  The resident must go to the front desk at the 
start of their pool time and they will have to be let into the pool area by staff as it will be 
kept locked at all times.  Per Palm Beach County the locker rooms and shower areas are 
still restricted therefore residents will be required to return to their apartments to 
change and shower.  Please wear an appropriate cover up while traveling to and from 
the pool area.   

 Lifting Campus Restrictions-We want to thank everyone for being compliant and patient 
during these tough and unprecedented times.  As we start to see other activities and 
businesses in our county reopen we want to remind everyone that MorseLife is a 
Healthcare campus and may have restrictions in place longer than others.  We do NOT 
want to open the flood gates after everyone’s hard sacrifices and efforts and possibly 
compromise our population to this virus.  Governor DeSantis stated stricter guidelines 
may be required for South Florida and healthcare facilities because of the high 
percentage of cases in our area.  Palm Beach, Broward, and Miami-Dade Counties 
account for 60% of the impact statewide.  We want to thank you in advance for 
continuing to remain patient.   

 Face Covering-CDC still recommends that all residents wear a face covering. We ask 
residents to wear face coverings when they come out of their rooms or leave campus 
for a doctor appointment.  Unfortunately we do not have enough medical masks to 
issue to every resident.  We have had some non-medical grade, cotton masks donated 
to us for residents that have no face covering available.  To request one please contact 
Resident Services at 209-6114. 

 Flower Grams-On Friday all of the flower grams will be delivered to residents between 
12:30-2:30pm.  Staff will knock on apartment doors, if there is no answer the flower 
gram will be left on the apartment door.  Thanks to everyone whom participated! 

 Shabbat Services New Number-Services again will be available to resident to dial in 
from their apartment land lines at the below numbers: 

Friday night 5:00pm •Toll Free: 1-888-585-9008    •Conference Room ID: 127-641-751# 
Saturday  10:00am •Toll Free: 1-888-585-9008    •Conference Room ID: 127-641-751# 


